

Brentnall Academy Autumn Term 2025 Newsletter 2

Updates



- From Monday, classes can come into school wearing their PE kits. Please check Dojo for the correct PE kit expectations and your child's days.
- Please see the attached after-school clubs that will be available from Monday 22nd
 September. To book a club, please secure your child's place on Arbor. These will be live from 8am on Monday and are on a first come, first served basis.
- No after school club on Tuesday 16th, 23rd or 30th September due to mandatory staff training
- Class newsletters and Project Homework letters are now on our website for your reference
- See attached flyers for some great community links and opportunities

Message from Mrs. Woolley

Dear families,



What a fantastic first full week back at Brentnall! We had a visit from our Regional Director on Wednesday and she couldn't believe how settled the children were at Brentnall

It was lovely to see so many parents joining us for Celebration Assembly and getting to speak to you all afterwards. Please note that these are now every Friday morning at 9.00am. Next week, we will be revealing our new Head Boy and Head Girl, along with their deputies. We will also be awarding our new School Council their badges.

Thank you to everyone that has been in school and on time this week. I am very much looking forward to the 100% Attendance Party.

I am looking forward to seeing everyone's costumes on Monday for Roald Dahl day. Remember, you don't need to spend lots on a costume; home-made costumes are brilliant!

Mrs. Woolley ©

Important Dates & Upcoming Events

<u>September</u>

Monday 15th September – Roald Dahl Day – children can come into school dressed as their favourite Roald Dahl character. We will have an assembly in the hall to celebrate with lots of exciting activities.

Friday 19th September – Celebration Assembly Tuesday 21st October – Parents' Evening Friday 24th October – School Photographs

There will be a full Brentnall Events Calendar coming out for you soon.

Attendance

Well done to Year 4 class for winning the attendance trophy! Our target is at least 96%.

Class	% Attendance
Nursery	81.03%
Reception	99.04%
Year 1	98.04%
Year 2	95.83%
Year 3	97.33%
Year 4	99.12%
Year 5	87.65%
Year 6	88.27%
The Ark	75.61%
Whole School	92.94%

Star of the Week & Star Writers

Certificates will be awarded in our Celebration Assembly next <u>Friday 19th September at 9am</u>. We hope you can come along to join us celebrate.

Class	Star of the Week	Star Writer
Nursery	Rajab	
Reception	Rayne	Skylah
Year 1	lman	Royalty
Year 2	Lena	Mohammed
Year 3	Lanre	Aziza
Year 4	Scarlett	Tiffany
Year 5	Amelia	Aysha
Year 6	Kaitlyn	Aneesa
The Ark	Joshua	Muhammad

Say hello to our new...

School Council!

Class	School Councilors	
Reception	Avyay	Habeebah
Year 1	Royalty	Zakir
Year 2	Yusuf	Daniella
Year 3	Lanre	Shaya
Year 4	Kayode	Eden
Year 5	Nezha	Azaan
Year 6	Ellie	Jax
The Ark	Lucas	Joshua

Who will our new Head Boy and Head girl be?

Year 6 have written applications to become Head Boy and Head Girl, along with their deputies. All applications were brilliant and it has been very hard to shortlist them. We will reveal who has been appointed in Celebration Assembly on Friday.



Brentnall Academy Autumn Clubs 2025-26

Don't forget to sign up for these on Arbor from Monday at 8.00am.





BECOME AN EPEC GROUP LEADER

Empowering Parents, Empowering Communities (EPEC) is a successful, popular, unique parenting approach. EPEC is for local parents, led by local parents.

As an EPEC parent group leader, you will:

- Receive an amazing free training and support from our local EPEC team where you
 can learn to lead practical, caring groups for local parents.
- Share tried and tested methods that give children the best start in life.
- · Join a group of like-minded parents to make a difference to your local community.
- Develop your skills and confidence, with on-going support from your EPEC team.
- · Gain experience that will help you fulfil your ambitions.

If you are interested in this unique opportunity, email epec@salford.gov.uk to arrange a further discussion.



Being a Parent 8 Week Course

A course delivered by parents for parents (EPEC, Empowering Parents, Empowering Communities)

Topics covered:

Being a Parent, Feelings, Valuing my Child, Play, Listening, Understanding Children's Behaviour and Discipline

For more information or to reserve a place email epec@salford.gov.uk

